
European Subspecialty Examination 
in Strabismus and Paediatric Ophthalmology 

 
Applications are now open for the next Subspecialty Examination in Strabismus and Paediatric 
Ophthalmology. This will be held on Wednesday 7th June 2023 at the Westin Hotel in Zagreb, 
Croatia. Applications will close on 31st January 2023. Further details of the examination and the 
application form can be found at: 
 
https://www.ebo-online.org/subspecialty-exam-in-strabismus-and-paediatric-ophthalmology/ 
 
The examination is organised jointly by the European Board of Ophthalmology, The European 
Strabismological Association and the European Paediatric Ophthalmology Society and is 
intended primarily for ophthalmologists who have recently completed a clinical Fellowship in 
Strabismus and Paediatric Ophthalmology or equivalent training and are embarking on 
independent practice in the subspecialty. 
 
The examination will immediately precede the Annual Congress of the European 
Strabismological Association in Zagreb and candidates who wish to stay for the Congress will 
be able to register at the reduced rate for trainees. 
 
John Sloper  
 
on behalf of the Joint Examination Board 


